
From: mike  
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 1:11 PM 
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 55 FRIARS Way 

  

Hello, 

I want to express my disappointment with the civic works decision not to overturn the 
decision concerning new roads needing sidewalks in mature areas. 

This neighborhood was designed and approved to be developed without sidewalks. 

Sacrificing 50 year old trees is a mistake and on March 23rd we need this sidewalk 
voted in favour of the trees and not the sidewalks. 

Runnemede cres won the vote not to have sidewalks as should Friars way and the 
other streets due for road replacing in the area. 

Homes on the north side of Friars way with an allowance for the newly proposed 
sidewalks will leave parking space for 2 cars in the driveway of a 4 bedroom home. 

Thanks for the consideration, 

Mike Milne 

55 Friars Way  
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